CATHOLIC ARCHDIOCESE OF MONROVIA

Office of the Archbishop
P. O. Box 2078, 46 Ashmun Street
1000 Monrovia 10, Liberia



Phone: 00231-886554578

Email: archbishopofmonrovia@gmail.com

April 21, 2015

Spanish Agency for International Development Cooperation (Aecid)

Dear Sir/Madam:

Ref.: RECOMMENDATION TO SUPPORT ST. BENEDICT MENNI MENTAL HEALTH HOME PROJECT.

Peace and greetings Catholic Archbishop of Monrovia.

On behalf of the Catholic Church in Liberia I am pleased to support the St. Benedict Menni Mental Health Home Project for Liberia preparing its facility in the Archdiocese of Monrovia.

This project will be in collaboration between Congregation of Sisters Hospitallers of the Sacred Heart of Jesus, known as Sisters Hospitallers, under the umbrella of our National Catholic Health Council and the Ministry of Health.

I am fully aware of the problem and situation described in the project document, and would be grateful if the proposed project is approved for its intended purposed for which it would be used.

Thanks in advance for the kind consideration that will be given this recommendation.

In Domino,

+ Lewis Zeigler

ARCHBISHOP OF MONROVIA.

+ Lewis Zeigler

cc. Files.